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Nettesheim, Denise G - DNR

=r = = S
From: Ron Anderson, METCO - Environmental Division <rona@metcohqg.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 10:01 AM
To: Nettesheim, Denise G - DNR
Cc: diannawilliams21@sbcglobal.net
Subject: Re: Pilsner Ford - BRRTS Activity 03-14-530057
Thanks Denise...

Dianna...Just wanted to let you know that we would be very interested in assisting you with this. We have
closed such sites in Juneau before. However, if you are already set with a consultant, I completely understand.

Thanks!!

Ron Anderson

METCO - Senior Hydrogeologist
rona@metcohg.com / 608.781.8879

709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603
www.metcohg.com

On 2/18/2016 9:35 AM, Nettesheim, Denise G - DNR wrote:

Ron:

| just talked with Dianna. She has another consultant that she is likely going to work with, however she
said it was Ok for me to give you her phone number and email address.

Her phone number is 920-210-1490 and she is cc’d on this email.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Denise Nettesheim
Phone: (608) 275-3209
Denise.Nettesheim@wisconsin.gov

From: Ron Anderson, METCO - Environmental Division [mailto:rona@metcohg.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 11:26 AM

To: Nettesheim, Denise G - DNR

Subject: Pilsner Ford - BRRTS Activity 03-14-530057

Good morning...
A couple of questions for you concerning this site.
Have you gotten a response to the NON you sent on 12/11/15?

Do you happen to have a phone number for Dianna Williams?



I want to try to get this site moving. Due to the time it takes to work with the RP to
become their Agent and do the work the DNR is requiring to grant closure, this project
needs to start very soon if it is to get done prior to the pecfa sunset.

I will be next sending her another letter to the 207 West Street, Juneau address....Please
note that I did find another address for her on the internet (N5052 Arrowhead Trail,
Juneau, WI 53039), which I will be sending a letter to also.

thanks!! ron - metco

Ron Anderson

METCO - Senior Hydrogeologist
rona@metcohg.com / 608.781.8879

709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603
www.metcohg.com
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